
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 1:05 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-CING-165-220822 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
Please see FCCA and photo of work completed on the above site, as work is now completed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Aja 
 





 
 


